Your child should be accessing Numbots Rockstars for a minimum of 5 minutes per night.
Reception Homework
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Description automatically generated]The login for Numbots is inside your child’s reading folder.
If you do not have these logins, please let Miss Lay know.
Please ensure that your child has their reading books and reading records in school daily, as children will be read with throughout the day.

Children will visit the Library on a Thursday, please return books the following week.
Letter formation and tricky words practice will be sent home weekly
Reception children should be reading their   reading books every night.
Boom Reader App needs to be signed by an adult.


image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg




image4.jpeg




